
From: Cal Willis < >  
Sent: July 13, 2022 3:56 PM 
To: Corrina Giles <cgiles@thebluemountains.ca> 
Subject: Master Transportation Plan Draft feedback 
 
Town Council members, 
I am a resident of Fraser Crescent and wish to offer some feedback regarding the above subject matter. 
Having reviewed the Plan (page 141?) I noted it seems to indicate Fraser Crescent is set up under 
unrestricted parking designation. Unless I am mistaken this designation would allow any person to park 
a vehicle on the laneway at any time for an unlimited time period. 
This seems counter to the municipal intent of ensuring clear and unrestricted access wish to raise 
concerns. Unless I’m mistaken, there are strict hours when no vehicular parking on municipal 
maintained roads and laneways is enforced. Please correct me if I’m wrong. Some specific examples for 
consideration are as follow: 
1) Regularly there are one or more vehicles parked on the laneway overnight. In one case this past 
winter the snow plow could not pass a vehicle parked at 106 Fraser, had to back down the laneway….a 
most dangerous action…..and re-enter the laneway from the East to complete their plow services for 
residents. 
2) delivery trucks (soil/mail and parcel) are unable to remain on the laneway and yield to incoming 
traffic when vehicles are parked in the laneway. 
3) what enforcement proceedings under the current unrestricted parking might we expect when a 
nonresident vehicles are left in our laneway while the occupants walk to Northwinds Beach, go jogging, 
biking, etc. for the day. 
4. What consequences might a family suffer when emergency response vehicles are unable to get to a 
home requiring their services. As we are aware, every second counts in almost every single case. 
 
While these are certainly not all possible scenarios, I am urging Council to consider all aspects and 
consequences of maintaining this current unrestricted parking policy. 
 
Thank you for your time to read this letter and your consideration. 
 
Sincerely, 
Cal & Kim Willis 

 Fraser Crescent 
Town of Blue Mountains 
L9Y 0M8 

 
--  
Warmest regards, 
Cal W. 
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